
 

 

IMPORTANT POOL UPDATE 

 
 

 
 

Date:      July 28, 2021 

 

To:      All Unit Owners & Residents of Consulate on the Park 

   

From:    Stillman Management Realty Corp. 

 

Re:        Pool Guests   

_____________________________________________________ 
 

 
Please be advised that the Board has voted to allow guests at the pool, limited to 4 

guests per unit. 

 

All guests must be accompanied by a resident. 

 

Please visit our website https://www.consulateonthepark.org regularly for any pool 

updates. 

 

  

Thank You. 

 

 
 
  
 

https://www.consulateonthepark.org/

